
2 April 2025 
 
My name is Patrick Leyshock.  I am an Oregon motorcyclist, board member of the Sang-Froid 
Riding Club, and a former member of the Governor’s Advisory Committee on Motorcycle 
Safety. 
 
I support House Bill 3542. 
 
HB 3542 proposes a limited form of motorcycle lane sharing / filtering in Oregon.  You may 
recall that a similar bill in 2021 received extraordinary support from both the House and 
Senate, with over 2/3 of both chambers voting for the bill, across party lines. 
 
Since 2021, many other states have legalized lane sharing.  Now is the year for Oregon to do so. 
 
Patrick Leyshock 
 
 


